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Dear Legislators: 

Please support HB 2305. 

I have provided affordable housing in Eugene and Springfield areas for more than 30 

years.  

 

It is more and more difficult to provide affordable housing with all the new laws 

against landlords.  

 

Landlords need your help in retaining responsible tenants and the ability to remove 

tenants with bad behaviors. 

If you want more available housing please support HB 2305 

Thank you, 

Private landlord  

 


